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January 29, 2020 
 
Tim Luke 
Water Compliance Bureau 
Idaho Dept. of Water Res. 
322 E. Front St., Ste. 648 
Boise, ID  83702 
tim.luke@idwr.idaho.gov  
 
 Via Electronic Mail 
 
Re: Removal of East Fork Fish Creek Structures – Your 12/2/2019 Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Luke: 
 
On December 2, 2019, you extended the deadline for Jerry Weaver, watermaster, to coordinate 
removal of structures placed in East Fork of Fish Creek by The Nature Conservancy (“TNC”) 
from December 2, 2019 until February 4, 2020.  The extension of the deadline was in response to 
my November 27, 2019 letter to you, in which I informed you that my client, Fish Creek 
Irrigation District (“FCID”), was in discussions TNC to resolve their differences. 
 
I am happy to inform you that FCID and TNC have continued to meet.  Additional work has 
been done on the reach and structures in question through drone flights and studies; however, 
additional time is still needed to reach a resolution.  A meeting is scheduled between FCID and 
TNC.  Anticipating that an agreement can be reached, FCID requests that the February 4, 2020 
deadline be extended by three weeks until February 25, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      CHRIS M. BROMLEY 
c.c. Jerry Weaver, Watermaster 
 
e.c. Gary Spackman, Director, Mat Weaver, Deputy Director, Garrick Baxter, DAG, Shelley 

Keen, IDWR State Office, Aaron Golart, IDWR State Office, Cory Skinner, IDWR 
Southern Region, Nathan Erickson, IDWR Southern Region, Mark Davidson, The Nature 
Conservancy, Charles Brockway, Jr., Brockway Engineering 
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